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Summer 2021

Rigdon Pool and 
Double Churches 

Pool will open 
Wednesday, May 26

Psalmond Road and 
Shirley Winston will 

stay closed



Passport to Columbus 
“Summer Fun Passes”

•Unable to offer program this summer due to 
partner agencies not being fully operational.

•We are unable to handle the crowds 
produced by Passport to Columbus due to 
COVID-19.



Pool Operations

Pool capacity will be 
limited and 

reservations required.

Reservations can be 
made weekly by calling 

outdoor pools.

Time slots will be 1 
hour and 3o minutes. 
Wednesday through 

Sunday

Pool deck and 
bathrooms will be 

sanitized before each 
new reservation time 

slot.

Social Distancing in and 
around the pools will 

be enforced.





Rigdon Pool Current Conditions







Future Options



Future Options



Questions


